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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Friday, 23rd February - Fledglings Class Worship 
Parents, carers, family and friends of children in Fledglings are warmly invited to join us for their class 
worship. 

 

Friday, 23rd February - Cross Country Event at the Duke of York's  
 

PTFA News 

Monday, 26th February - PTFA AGM at 5pm in the School Hall 
Parents, carers, family and friends are warmly invited to our AGM on Monday, 26th February. We are a 
small and friendly group of parents who would welcome you to our AGM, to share with you all our 
achievements this past year and exciting plans for the year ahead.  
We hope to see you there! 

 
Week Commencing 4th March - Mother’s Day Gift Shop 
We will again be holding our Mother’s Day gift shop during lunchtimes in the library week commencing 4th March. 
Children will be able to purchase small gifts for loved ones costing between 50p to £3.00. Please can we ask that 
children bring money in a purse labelled with their name.  We would welcome volunteers to help for a short 
while at this fun event. We need help from 11.50am until 1.00pm any week day commencing 4th March. If you 
can help please contact the PTFA on Facebook, or via the school office. 

 

 
Thank you Mr Rogers and Mr Evans! 
A big thank you to Mr Rogers and Mr Evans who 
erected the new shelter outside Year 1 which was 
paid for by the PTFA. The school are very grateful 
for the donation which is a great asset to the 
children in Year 1 enabling them to make more use 
of their outdoor space. 
 
 
 

 



Kind regards 

Mr Neil Garvey 

Interim Headteacher 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  26.2.24 

MONDAY   

Cheerleading & Dance (3.30-4.15pm) YES 

Creative Station (3.30-4.30pm) YES 

TUESDAY   

Ballet (3.30-4.10pm) YES 

WEDNESDAY   

Singing Club (8.00 to 8.35am) YES 

Multi-Sports Club (3.30 to 4.30pm) YES 

THURSDAY   

Football Club (3.30-4.30pm) YES 

FRIDAY   

  

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

Thank you! 
Thank you for your support at this year’s NSPCC Numbers Day. The children had great fun and we raised 
£173.62 in the process. 
 

Top Tips to Help Your Child with Self-Regulation 
Please see the attached leaflet you may find useful in helping your child understand, recognise and act 
on self-regulation. Self-regulation can be difficult for all children and in particular the very young and 
those with SEND. We hope the attached leaflet will give some tips that you may find useful to support 
your child . 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

What’s on the Menu! 

Not sure what’s on the menu for the week ahead? The school menu can be viewed on the school 
website so you know exactly what is being served that day, or for the days and weeks ahead. This can be 
found on our ‘School Meals’ page under the ‘Parent’ tab on the website. 




